
Appendix I

Comments in Response to the Federal Register Notice and Efforts to Consult 
Outside an Agency

A comment was received from an individual regarding government duplication within the
area of convenience store violence.  A response was sent to this individual thanking them 
for the comment and letting them know that their concerns were given careful 
consideration. This individual was also referred to CDC’s website.


